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ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 17-1718 
 
RE: Revised Minnesota Medical Data Call Reporting Manual 
 Effective December 1, 2017 
 
 
The Minnesota Department of Commerce has approved the captioned item effective December 1, 
2017.  The purpose of this item is to revise the Minnesota Medical Data Call Reporting Manual 
to remain consistent with changes the NCCI made to their Medical Data Call Reporting 
Guidebook. 
 
On August 21, 2017, the NCCI revised their Medical Data Call Reporting Guidebook to reflect 
appropriate information, for clarification, to include new reporting requirements, and to provide 
consistency with their other manuals.  The changes include the addition of Texas to the list of 
applicable states, clarification to the reporting frequency and duration requirements, updated the 
Paid Procedure and Place of Service Codes, and eliminated the glossary from Part 9.  
 
The revised Minnesota Medical Data Call Reporting Manual can be found on our website on 
December 1, 2017 at www.mwcia.org under the MN Manuals link. 
 
If you have questions regarding this matter, please direct them to MWCIA’s Actuarial Services staff 
at 952-897-1737 (Option 3) or via email at actuarial@mwcia.org.  
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